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MEMORANDUM         CL-C 60-2020 

 

Subject:  Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority Letter of Support Request 

Date:   July 23, 2020 

To:   Regional Council 

From: Helen Chamberlain, Director, Financial Management & Planning/Deputy 

Treasurer 

 

The Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) has requested Niagara Region’s 

support of a funding application to the Federation of Canadian Municipalities for a grant 

funding opportunity for 80% of eligible costs of an approved 2020 capital project for 

asset management software.   

This project is a shared initiative, with contributions from each of the watershed’s three 

municipal partners.  The City of Hamilton and Haldimand have also provided letters of 

support and the Region’s letter is attached as Appendix 1. 

Should Council support the funding application being made by the NPCA, a suggested 

motion would be: 

That Niagara Regional Council SUPPORT the Niagara Peninsula Conservation 

Authority funding application for a grant funding opportunity through the Federation of 

Canadian Municipalities Municipal Asset Management Program of an approved 2020 

capital project for asset management software.  

 

Respectfully submitted and signed by 

 
 
________________________________ 
Helen Chamberlain, CPA, CA 
Director, Financial Management & Planning/Deputy Treasurer 
Corporate Services 
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Appendices 

Appendix 1 Letter of Support for MAMP Application: Asset Management Capital 

Planning Program, Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority 


